
Dates to Remember 
 
Jan. 19th—Report Cards go home 
Feb. 9th—12th—Mid-Winter Break 
Feb. 14th  -  Valentine’s Day Parties 
(look for a sign up genius soon) 
March 1st—Field Trip to Lansing 
(reschedule date) 
 
 

Mrs. Hill 
Mrs. Hill: Phone: 616 794-4758    Email:  hilll@bas-k12.org 

 

January 19, 2024 

 

 I hope you all had an amazing 
holiday with your families!  
Kind of a bonus break with the 
5 snow days that we had!  
Please remember that stu-
dents go out for recess 3 times 
per day.  They should have all 
of their winter gear every day 
that it is necessary.   

 
Look for your student’s report 
card and NWEA test scores to 
come home today.  If you have any 
questions, please let me know!   
 
We are half-way through our year 
together!  It will be May before we 
know it!! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Greetings from 4th Grade! 
  
Students are doing an amazing job with their Purple folders.  
Purple folders are given out on Monday and need to be com-
pleted correctly by Friday.   
We had a lesson this week with Ms. Chernoby, the school 
counselor.  She came in to talk with us about Kindness which 
is our character trait of the month.  
 
Math:  We continue to work in  Module  3 Multiplication and 
Division.  This week we have tackled some more involved di-
vision problems.  Students continue to have nightly home-
work except for Fridays.   Any practice that students can do 
with those multiplication facts would be helpful.  We will 
have our end of  module test next week (Friday I believe) 
 
 
Social Studies:  We are finishing up our government unit to-
day and will be going back to Science  next wek.  Our first unit 
will be on sound, 
 
 
AR:  Students that were able to reach their AR Goal in 2nd 
Marking period, attended a reward time today during RTI 
time.  Our class had 23 students reach their goal.  New goals 
were given out this week for 3rd marking period.   
 
 
   

 


